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In my opinion I think atvs should be street legal in the state of Oregon. I think this 

because in the city coos bay Oregon, ones a year they have an event with atvs, in 

this event over 30,000 people showed up to this event with there atvs. This event 

brings people all over the country to visit beautiful Oregon, to see what it offers. 

Another reason why atvs should be street legal is that atvs could enhance its 

reputation as a state that encourages outdoor activities. With designated routes, 

people can combine their off-road adventures with the ability to travel between 

recreational spots legally. 


